

## What are the benefits of an

## Association Email Address?

We have asked a number of volunteers who have been using the service to identify all their benefits of using an MND Association email address

- The email lets the recipient know they are a volunteer for the Association
- All the MND emails are in one place making searching and replying easier
- Having your own Association email address is especially helpful if you currently use your personal email address during your volunteering. It makes it easier for you to keep track of all the messages and notifications you get
- When emails are sent a signature can be added that includes all the contact details and MND Connect number that couldn't be put on a personal account
- You can share calendars and send meeting invites through Teams which has helped us stay organised as a branch
- Documents can be shared easily and securely without having to email them
- Less likely for the email to go into spam
- Can be easily used on my phone as an app or on the internet when using my laptop as everything is saved on the OneDrive
- Having access to other apps like Teams has been really great for our group as we can schedule things easily and join video calls without needing to use Zoom

